Parnjit Singh

From: Antonia Mitchell <

Sent:05 November 2021 15:58To:Planning PlanningSubject:37 Arlington Road

Dear Sir/Madam

I note that an application from 37 Arlington Road for what is effectively a rear extension to their house was added on 25th October to a pre-existing application. As a result there has been no time for neighbours to comment properly on this potentially significant alteration to the rear of the property, which could have a notable impact to our homes. This is surely against the principal of the consultation process and should have its own application or an extension to the pre-existing application, to allow for proper commentary.

With warmest wishes Antonia

Get Outlook for iOS